
 

OAKDENE PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Ashton Avenue, Rainhill, Merseyside, L35 0QQ 

Tel:01744 678410  email: oakdene@sthelens.org.uk 

Scholastic Book Fair 28th June – 2nd July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Our ever-popular Scholastic Book Fair is coming to school on Monday 28th June and will be in school for 

the week. However, it is not the book fair as we know it, due to Covid restrictions. All pupils will have 

an opportunity to access the Book Fair on Monday 28th June and please be assured health and safety 

protocols will be in place throughout.  

 

Here are details on how to use our book fair:  

A brochure, called the Pre-browse Order Form will be attached to the website tomorrow, Tuesday 15th 

June. The final date and time for orders is Friday 2nd July at 4pm. 

 

Please then pay for your order via https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1172155 and instructions on 

how to do this are on the order form. Please do not send cash into school. Your order will then be taken 

from the Scholastic book cases in school and sent home with your child. If we have a big demand for a 

certain book we will order extra from Scholastic who will send them to school.  

 

All instructions are on the order form and further details of this new way of working can be found at 

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk. Thank you for your support with this.  The book fair is much loved by our 

families and raises funds for our school, and we hope that it continues to do so. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Miss Doherty. 

English Lead. 
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